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Comments: The enormous logging project planned for Northern California, absent of a rigorous environmental
impact assessment, is leaving me feeling very concerned.

I live in the proposed north zone of this project and | am very much opposed to it.

The effects that clear cutting these forests will have are devastating, impacting more than 239 sub-watersheds
with increased water pollution, including 30 municipal watersheds. | just don't see how this project can move
forward knowing that alone.

It's also very discerning to know that surveys of wildlife including the northern spotted owls, Humboldt martens
&amp; Pacific Fishers have not been conducted despite this project most certainly have a negative impact on
them. We just have no idea to what extent due to the lack of proper environmental impact studies.

This project is far too large &amp; far too irresponsible. The forest service should be focusing their energy on
smaller scale projects, focusing only on high-use roads.

The idea that the forest service wants to clear cut so much of the forest is leaving me baffled and quite frankly, ill
feeling. The lack of studies paired with the enormity of the project makes it appear as rash decision-making with
strictly profiteering on the mind.

There needs to be a much more intensive environmental impact study for this proposed project begins &amp; Im
feeling led to believe that intensive environmental studies would conclude that this project shouldn't be done
which is exactly why the studies are being avoided. Do the right thing. Be responsible land stewards.



